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Re: DUA_NR5_draft.docx

Ok

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

> On Oct 14, 2015, at 8:54 AM, Bouyea, Robert <RBouyea@dew.sc.gov> wrote:

>

> Please take a look at this. It is the announcement of Newberry as the latest county included in the
disaster declaration.

>

> Thanks

> Bob

> <DUA_NR5_draft.docx>
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